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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Administration, 
Office of Procurement and Property Management for 
Department of Environmental Conservation, 
Division of Spill Prevention and Response 

 
 

SPILL RESPONSE TECHNICAL SUPPORT AND 
PLANNING 

RFP 18-434-22 

Addendum One 

May 6, 2022  

This amendment is being issued to answer questions received during the pre-proposal conference 
held on May 5, 2022. 

 

The RFP is hereby clarified as follows: 

 

1. Response deadline has not been changed. 
 

2. Additional questions must be sent in writing via email to decdasprocurement@alaska.gov  by 
3:00p.m., Alaska Time, May 16, 2022. 
 

3. Questions and Answers from Preproposal Metting. 
 

The Questions and Answers begin on page two.  This addendum is hereby made part of the RFP and is a total of Two 
(2) pages. 

All other terms and conditions for this RFP remain unchanged. 

 

Issued by:  Travis Oaks 
Procurement Officer  
Email: decdasprocurement@alaska.gov     
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Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the State: 
 

Question 1:  Does DEC have specific projects already or is what is being described in the scope of work the 
potential of this contract?  

Answer:  At this time there are no projects scheduled for this contract. 

Reference: Section 3.02, Individual Projects of the RFP.  

 
Question 2:  A company has a responsible party client they are helping with spill management and the state requests 
that same companies’ assistance with that same spill. What are the states concerns?  

Answer:  Conflicts of Interest.  

Reference Section 3.02, Proposals, paragraph 3 of the RFP.  

 
Question 3:  Will the resulting contract from this RFP be multi-award by geographic or a single award?  

 
Answer:  The states’ goal is to award as many qualified solicitors as possible through this RFP. 

  Reference Section 3.02, paragraph 1, and Individual Projects. 

 

Question 4:   In proposal requirements there are documents listed as anonymous, when submitting resumes is the 
expectation to redact names? 

Answer:  Do not include names on submittal forms. Provided instead a position or tittle.  

Reference Section 4.02 Anonymity. 

 Section 4.05 special note. Section 4.06 special note. Section 4.07 special note. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Offerors must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the submittal deadline. 
 
The proposal documents require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or specifications. 
This is a mandatory requirement and any proposal received without acknowledgment of receipt of addenda may be 
classified as not being a responsive proposal. 
 
 
 
 

End of Addendum 


